Attention Town of Windsor!

🚨 A TEST of the SoCoAlert emergency notification system is happening in the Town of Windsor (evacuation zones WI-A, WI-B, WI-C and WI-D), on Tuesday, Feb. 25, from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. This is only a TEST—not an evacuation. 

Community members are encouraged to register to receive SoCoAlerts and learn more about how they work and why they are crucial in an emergency or disaster. Registering will help keep you and your family safe in the event of an emergency and will allow you to receive alerts in a variety of ways. 

This EXERCISE is a collaboration between the County Department of Emergency Management, the Town of Windsor, and local law enforcement and fire agencies. Your feedback matters! Share your thoughts after the test, by taking the survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5QVH5CJ.

✅ Be prepared:
🔹 Sign up for SoCoAlert: https://socoemergency.org/get-ready/sign-up/
🔹 Know your evacuation zone: https://socoemergency.org/get-ready/evacuation-map/ (Windsor zones start with “WI”)!

To learn more, visit https://socoemergency.org/get-ready/events-exercises/

